
From: Richard Suttle, Jr. [mailto:RSuttle@abaustin.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 11:13 AM 
To: Auzenne, Viktor 
Subject: Torchy's Tacos Agenda item 126 
 
Viktor, 
 
I represent Torchy’s in this matter.   I hereby request a postponement of the hearing to the December 
11 City Council meeting.   
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Richard 
 

Richard T. Suttle, Jr.  
Armbrust & Brown, PLLC  
100 Congress, Suite 1300  
Austin, TX  78701  
Phone:  512-435-2310  
Fax:      512-435-2360  
Email:  rsuttle@abaustin.com  

This communication is intended solely for the use of the intended recipient and may contain information 
that is privileged or confidential.  If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender by telephone and return the original 
message to the listed email address. 
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